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2PE 2:15 forsaking the right way they have gone astray, having followed the
way of Balaam, the son of Beor, who loved the wages of unrighteousness,

2PE 2:16 but he received a rebuke for his own transgression; for a dumb
donkey, speaking with a voice of a man, restrained the madness of the prophet.

2PE 2:17 These are springs without water, and mists driven by a storm, for
whom the black darkness has been reserved.

2PE 2:18 For speaking out arrogant words of vanity they entice by fleshly
desires, by sensuality, those who barely escape from the ones who live in
error,

2PE 2:19 promising them freedom while they themselves are slaves of
corruption; for by what a man is overcome, by this he is enslaved.

2PE 2:20 For If after they have escaped the defilements of the world by the
knowledge of the Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, they are again entangled in
them and are overcome, the last state has become worse for them than the
first.

2PE 2:21 For it would be better for them not to have known the way of
righteousness, than having known it, to turn away from the holy commandment
delivered to them.

2PE 2:22 It has happened to them according to the true proverb, "A dog returns
to Its own vomit," and, "A sow, after washing, returns to wallowing In the
mire."

2PE 3:3 Know this first of all, that in the last days mockers will come with
their mocking, following after their own lusts,

130 2:6 the one who says he abides in Him ought himself to walk in the same
manner as He walked.

130 2:15 Do not love the world, nor the things in the world. If anyone loves
the world, the love of the Father is not In him.

1JO 2:16 For all that is In the world, the lust of the flesh and the lust of
the eyes and the boastful pride of life, is not from the Father, but is from
the world.

130 2:17 And the world is passing away, and also its lusts; but the one who
does the will of God abides forever.

130 3:4 Everyone who practices sin also practices lawlessness; and sin is
lawlessness.

130 3:5 And you know that He appeared In order to take away sins; and in Him
there Is no sin.

130 3:6 No one who abides in Him sins; no one who sins has seen Him or knows
Him.

1JO 3:7 Little children, let no one deceive you; the one who practices
righteousness is righteous, lust as He is righteous;


	LinkTextBoxLeft: http://www.dunzweilerlib.ibri.org/Ethics/README.htm
	LinkTextBox: Christian Ethics Class Notes by Robert J. Dunzweiler


